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Dear South Norfolk Council, 

I am emailing you to comment on the village cluster plan. I wish to raise objection to site
SN0433. We observe that SN0433REV has already been rejected as a viable site and we
believe that the reasons for this rejection apply to the site SN0433. Principally that this
development site would significantly change the character of the area and concerns of
wider landscape character. The rejection mentions the impact on the listed cottage south
of the site (Stacey Cottage). Further south of the site is a listed farmhouse and listed
outbuildings which I feel will be adversely impacted by the development of site SN0433. As
the occupiers of this farmhouse, we are committed to respecting the heritage of the house
and the surrounding area. Furthermore, Reeder's Lane is a minor country road and cannot
hold anymore traffic that will be associated with a new development. 

In summary I oppose the development of site SN0433 for the reasons laid out in the
rejection notes for SN0433REV, these are:

Negative impact on the surrounding heritage of listed buildings. 
Negative impact due to the increased traffic flow of Reeder's Lane. 

Kindest regards, 


